




  

Company within its designated ETC service area.   Company offers services that are 
comparable to services offered in urban areas at rates that are comparable to rates for 
such services in urban areas.  
 

 
3. Report 3:  Local Services Outage Report:   WAC 480-123-070(2): 
 

Outages are listed on the report labeled (200) Service Outage Reporting (Voice) of FCC 
Form 481 

  
4. Report 4:  Report on Failure to Provide Service:  WAC 480-123-070(3): 
  

The Company had no unfulfilled service request and no unfulfilled broadband requests as 
identified on lines 300 and 320 of the FCC Form 481 
 

5. Report 5:  Report on Complaints per 1000 Connections:  WAC 480-123-070(4): 
 

The company had 1 voice complaint and no broadband complaints as identified on line(s)  
410 and 440 of the FCC Form 481. A complaint was filed with the WUTC regarding the 
inability to have standalone DSL.  

 
6. Report 6:  Annual Plan:  WAC 480-123-080(1): 

 
As they are known to the Company at the date of this Report, the planned investment and 
expenses related to Washington state for the period January 1, 2017, through December 
31, 2017, are projected to be  for gross capital expenditures and  for 
operating expenses.  Major projects are disclosed on the five year plan included with 
FCC Form 481 filed with the Commission last year.  
 
The Company expects that levels of expenses will remain relatively the same as those it 
experience in calendar year 2015, subject to the effects of inflation, other commonly 
experienced changes in cost of labor and materials, and increased depreciation on new 
investment placed in service.  The Company does not anticipate major adjustments in 
staffing levels for the relevant period. 
 

7. Report 7:  Plan of Investments and Expenditures:  WAC 480-123-080(2): 
 

As they are known to the Company at the date of this Report, the planned investment and 
expenses related to Washington state for the period January 1, 2017, through December 
31, 2017, will remain relatively the same as those it experienced in calendar year 2016, 
subject to the effects of inflation, other commonly experienced changes in cost of labor 
and materials, and increased depreciation on new investment placed in service.  All 
customers in the Company’s designated ETC service area will benefit from the enhanced 
broadband service expected from the level of support and other factors, such as support 
from the state fund, continuing to aide efforts to have available to the customer services 
that are comparable to the telecommunications services offered in urban areas.   






